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Dear Parents and Carers 

The Muggles of Year 5 go to Hogwarts! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week Year 5 had a very exciting trip to the Warner Bros Harry Potter Studio Tour! We began our day with a 
wonderful workshop about costume distressing and the children got to have a go at distressing their own fabrics 
with special equipment to represent clothing that might have been in a Harry Potter scene. The interactors in our 
workshop gave us a sneak peek at some of the actual costumes worn in some of the films by Harry Potter, Hagrid 
and even the wizard whose name should only be uttered by the bravest of people. Afterwards, we explored the 
studio tour with the incredible sets, visual effects and enchanted items. We got to take pictures on the green 
screen flying after the golden snitch on broomsticks, go on the Hogwarts Express and pull mandrakes out! The chil-
dren in Year 5 had an absolutely fantastic day and represented Kings Worthy very well. 

“I loved it! I really enjoyed seeing the detail they put into Gringotts and it was very fun in the Forbidden Forest. My 
favourite part was the model of the Hogwarts Castle!” – Clara 

“Harry Potter Studios was a great experience and was lot of fun. Every room had loads of detail!” - Sam 

“The Harry Potter trip was really good – we saw the Dursley’s House, the Mirror of Erised and the Forbidden For-
est. In my opinion, the forest was the best part! Did you know that Aragog’s hair is made of coconut hair?” – Ottilie 

“I had an amazing time at Harry Potter World because of all the outstanding sets and attractions like the Hogwarts 
Express green screen experience and the Great Hall! I loved it! I was sad the next day because I wasn’t there!” – 
Harris 
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Maths Shed 
 

It has been another exciting week on the maths shed leader board. For the SIXTH time this year, 4R have ended in 
the top spot on the class leader board. It was also great to see some new names on the individual leader board. 
Well done to all of our winners! Can you make it the top next week? 

 
Classes 

1st Place – 4R   
2nd Place – 3S  
3rd Place – 2B  

  
Individuals 

1st Place – Vlad, Year 4 
2nd Place – Harry K, Year 3 

3rd Place – Zoey, Year 4 
(written by Mrs Smyth) 

Spelling Shed 

Well done to 2C who have managed to hold onto the position at the top of the leader board for another week.  
There has been some strong competition from 4R and 3S who followed very close behind.  Congratulations to our 
individual spellers of the week too!  Keep up the great work. 

Classes 

1st Place – 2C 

2nd Place – 4R 

3rd Place – 3S 

 

Individuals 

1st Place – Vlad, Year 4 

2nd Place –Ellsie-Marie, Year 4 

3rd Place – Felix, Year 2 

(written by Mrs Cowling) 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you so much for all of your donations so far, we have made an amazing £487! If you 
haven’t donated yet, but would still like to, please use the QR opposite. There is still time 
and any money would be really appreciated.  

It was great to see so much red in school on Friday, the children had so much fun taking part 
in a ‘Guess the Teacher’ quiz. Lots of staff members had pulled silly faces and the children 

Month of the Military Child 

April is the Month of the Military Child. This initiative is designed to celebrate service 
children and recognise their contribution both in schools, service life and their local 
community.  On Wednesday 17th April, we would like to invite all of our children to wear 
a purple accessory to school to recognise the service families within our school and the 
incredible contribution they make to our community. During the week, we will take part 
in a range of activities to recognise the month. If you are a service family and would be 
keen to get involved on this day please contact the school office. 



Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

Reminder 

Just a reminder that we finish for our Easter break next Thursday 28th March at 1.15pm. 

House Points – Week Ten 

 

 

 
Arundel 

789  

 
Carisbrooke 

635 

 
Portchester 

468 

 
Windsor 

442 

House Points –Termly Position  

 

 

 
Arundel 

1st         

 
Carisbrooke 

2nd           

 
Portchester 

3rd   

 
Windsor 

4th       


